
 

 

 
 

11th November 2020  
 
Dear Families,  
 
I hope that you are all safe and well. 
 
Further to my letter dated 9th November, I write to advise you of a new positive COVID-19 case in 
one of our Secondary classes. This bubble is already self-isolating, however, the self-isolating 
period will now be extended to 14 days from the last possible contact with the new case. 
 
All families have been informed so, if you were not contacted, your child is not affected 
but, as stated previously, our core values include Integrity and Trust and it is therefore 
important to us that the whole school community are aware of any positive cases that arise 
within the school.  
 
With kindest regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Solomons      
Headteacher 
 


